
Lakeland Regional High School
205 Conklintown Road

Wanaque, New Jersey 07465-2198
973-835-1900

Date: January 12, 2024

Dear Senior Student-Athletes,

On Wednesday, February 7, 2024 the Athletic Department of Lakeland Regional High School will be
acknowledging our Senior student-athletes that plan on continuing their athletic careers at the collegiate
level.

Date: February 7, 2024
Location: LRHS Lecture Hall

Time: 2:00 pm

In order to participate in the event, it is your responsibility to provide the following information to both
our Guidance Department and Athletic Department at Lakeland Regional High School.

● Proof that student has applied to and has been accepted to the school/academic institution they are
committing to participate athletically at for the 2024 - 2025 school year.

● Provide a National Letter of Intent (NLI) from a DI or DII school, or a Celebratory Signing Form
from a DIII school/academic institution.

Please email Ms. Lynn Lutz (llutz@lakelend.k12.nj.us) in the Athletic Department to confirm that you
will be participating in the event and include the names of any family members joining you. We also
encourage our Seniors to invite a faculty member to join during this special occasion. Student
participation in the event needs to be confirmed by Tuesday, February 6, 2024 - 12:00 pm by LRHS
Athletic Director.

The Athletic Department will host additional “Signing Day” ceremony in May of this school year. Based
on NCAA guidelines, these dates will ensure that as many of our Senior student-athletes who plan to
continue their athletic careers at the collegiate level will be acknowledged and celebrated.

Respectfully,
Richard Suchanski, CAA
Athletic Director / Supervisor of Health & PE
Lakeland Regional High School

GO LANCERS!


